
https://tinyurl.com/OCD-Inpatient

Individuals meeting these criteria may be eligible to participate in a study looking at the experiences

of people with OCD who have had at least one inpatient hospitalization for mental health reasons. 

Participation involves answering questions in an online survey about your thoughts, feelings, and

experiences related to your inpatient hospital stay(s).

This study is being conducted by Dr. Eric Storch, Ph.D. at Baylor College of Medicine, Houston, TX. For

more information, please contact the study coordinator, Catie Rast at 713-798-3080 or email

catherine.rast@bcm.edu.

Are at least 18 years of age; 
Have received a diagnosis of OCD; 
Have had at least one inpatient hospitalization for mental
health concerns lasting at least 24 hours.

We are recruiting participants who: 

Note: Health information shared online is not secure. Please do not comment on this post with any private or personal health information.
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